
July 2024 

Greetings for July 

 

Hello Fellow Members! 
 
June was a very active month for car shows and parades.  NICC had their annual car 
show at Lou Bachrodt’s Chevrolet. We had 72 cars in the show, and the weather was 
great. I want to thank all the volunteers that helped and a special thank you to Ken and 
Cindy Starzyk for organizing this year’s show.  The NICC members had a great showing 

of cars for the Leaf River Parade. We had 16 Corvettes in the parade. A few of the club members 
attended the Bloomington Gold Corvette show in Bloomington IL. The consensus of the few that 
attended, including myself, was it's not worth the trip and time to attend.  
 
We have so many activities scheduled for the month of July that there is something for everybody to 
get involved in and enjoy your time with club members. Go to the NICC website 2024 Event Calendar 
and pick out the activities you want to do or get involved in. We always need volunteers to for planning 
and developing club activities such as: 
 

July 2024 
1. Parade-Winnebago, IL., July 4th  
2. Cars & Coffee Car Show, July 6th  
3. Smokin’ Coops, July 9th  
4. NICC Club Picnic, July 14th  
5. Lake Summerset Pancake Breakfast & Car Show, July 20th non-sanctioned 
6. Summer Run, Trip to Colorado, July 21 to 27th  

 
The attendance at the July 3rd   meeting was great.  It’s wonderful when we have more of the NICC 
members present. That’s when ideas come together and plan for new activities and projects. The club 
is always ready for activities and projects. 
 
Put on your calendar the first Wednesday of the month and come to the NICC meeting and enjoy the 
time that we have at our monthly meetings.  
 
Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, Rockford on the first Wednesday of the month. The 
newsletter and website publishes the schedule for meetings. I would enjoy seeing more members 
attend the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision making and to bring forth innovative 
ideas. Members are welcomed to attend the Board meeting. Guests are welcome to attend the social 
hour and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast friend and have an enjoyable time. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club. 
 

John M. Stupec        
   NICC President 
   Cell 815-997-3906 
   Email: jmstupec@aol.com 


